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June 8, 2020 
 
Adam W. Holstun  
GVNW Consulting, Inc.  
2270 La Montana Way #100  
Colorado Springs, CO  80918  
 
Re: Gunnison Telephone Company’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; Docket No. 20-043-T01 
 
Dear Mr. Holstun, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed Gunnison Telephone Company’s 
(“Gunnison”) proposed revisions to Revised Sheet No. 95.6 of its Concurrences, Access 
Services, Gunnison Telephone Company, P.S.C. Utah No. 2 Tariff (“Tariff”), filed May 28, 
2020. Gunnison explains the proposed rates reflect the final step down of intrastate access rates 
as prescribed by FCC rules and states the rates must be in effect by July 1, 2020. The PSC also 
reviewed the comments of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed on June 5, 2020. The DPU 
recommends the PSC approve Gunnison’s proposed revisions to its Local Switching-LTR 
intrastate access rates as presented in the filing. 
 

 Based on its review of Gunnison’s filing and the DPU’s comments and recommendation, 
the PSC approves Gunnison’s proposed revisions to its Tariff as filed, effective July 1, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#314181 


